
 

 

2nd March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Transition Focus Group 
 
We are looking for a group of Year 1 parents to attend a focus group on Friday 24th March at 9:00am. 
The purpose of this focus group will be to discuss your child’s transition from Reception to Year 1.   
 
We are getting to that point in the year again where we will be planning this year’s transition and we 
would really value your opinions and feedback from your own experiences.  We would like to hear about 
what went well, what could have gone better and anything you had wished you’d known about Year 1.   
 
Your feedback will be really helpful in helping us to plan a smooth and happy transition for this year’s 
children. The meeting will take place in the staffroom and will be very informal (tea and biscuits will be 
provided!)   
 
Ideally we are looking for a group of about 20 parents.  If you would like to attend please complete and 
return the slip below.  If you are unable to attend but would like to share your thoughts you can email 
inbox@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk (please address them to Jen Dyson). 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jen Dyson and Laura Tracanna  
KS1 and EYFS Phase Leaders 
 

Transition Focus Group 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________________ Class:______________ 
 

 
I am able to take part in the focus group on Friday 24th March [  ] 

 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):______________________________________ Date:________________ 
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